August 20, 1986 IS THE AMERICAN FAMILY THE MOST IMPORTANT ORGANIZATION IN THE WORLD?

My Dear Fellow Nevadan: I'm Paul Fisher, Democratic candidate for U.S. Congress, and I'm very concerned about what is happening to the American Family.

I believe that the most important thing in the world is a human being and that organizations and governments have no value unless they help people find security and happiness.

If this is true, why do we tax people at higher rates than we tax organizations?

Of all the organizations in the world, I believe the most important is the basic family unit. The unity and strength of our pioneer American families is what built this great nation. Now unfair tax laws, unjust courts, limitations on moral and religious training in our schools, governments refusal to protect our children from destructive television, radio and magazines and a welfare system that discriminates against families with fathers is helping to undermine the strength of America.



Parents are more concerned about the future of their own children than anyone else. Therefore, parents normally should be allowed full charge of the training and education of their own children. Government should help the parents and not hinder them or interfere-except in extreme cases where the parents have demonstrated that they are incapable or not interested in promoting the well being of their own children.

Common sense can improve the economic security of our family unit by abolishing all income, payroll, sales and inheritance taxes.

I am trying to take these vital American ideas to Washington for the people of Nevada. Please vote for me on September 2nd.

Sincerely, O. Fisher Paul Fisher

There IS a way! To help restore the American Dream

Paul Fisher for Congress

Paid for by Fisher for Congress Committee